Washington

Exchange Carrier Association
800 "C" Street « Vancouver, WA 98660 « (360) 690-4537 « FAX (360) 690-4536

March 31, 2010

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: DOCKET UT-100035

Dear Mr. Danner:

In compliance with Order 01 in Docket UT-100035 Washington Exchange Carrier Association
(WECA) submits herewith its implementation plan for establishing a public web page.

1) WECA has obtained the domain name of weca.biz for its web page.
2) WECA has secured a website for 2 years from its Internet provider.
3) WECA's administrative staff is in the process of developing the web page content and

layout. The Administrator's recommendations will be presented to the WECA Board at its
April 27, 2010 meeting.

4) If approved by the WECA Board, the web page content will be posted to WECA'’s
website by May 1, 2010. The web page will become operational at that time.

If you have any questions concerning this plan, please contact me at (360) 690-4535.

Sincerely,

F W;)///}"V

Craig Phillips
Administrator



